Charter Township of Portage Regular Board Meeting October 28, 2015 Township Office 47240 Green Acres Rd Houghton, MI 49931 (906) 482-4310

The meeting was called to Order at 3:16 p.m. Those in attendance were Supervisor Bruce Petersen, Clerk Sherry Rivard, Treasurer Carol Little, Trustees Peggy Anderson, Bill Bingham, and John Ollila. Trustee Andrew Kemper was absent.

The 2015 budget expenses to date were reviewed. Income will be reviewed in December 2015. Proposed budget changes were discussed. A second meeting was scheduled for November 11, 2015 at 3:00 p.m.

The meeting adjourned at 4:48 p.m.

Supervisor, Bruce Petersen

Clerk, Sherry Rivard

Pherry Rivard